Dear Reviewer,

Thank you for your valuable feedback on our manuscript. Repetition rate is indeed a
very important aspect in academic ethics. We are very concerned about the issue of
repetition rate and immediately made modifications upon receiving your feedback. It is
gratifying that after our modifications, the repetition rate has been reduced from 22%
to 12%, which we believe is an acceptable number.

Thank you again for your valuable feedback to promote the improvement of our
manuscript quality. Thank you!

Kongwang Hu
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